Griffin, Byron

16 Tavlor Plac
Midstream lEstale

Phote: +27827441900

To whom it may Concern

It would be my pleasure to recommend the services of Paul Temple from the Paint Shuttle to any prospective
person who is investigating the painting of his/her house or business premises. My experience with Paul is that he
is professional, honest and most importantly, a man of his word. His team works neatly and efficiently, In the time
taken to complete the job, there were numerous additional issues that were picked up, and rectified at no cost,
which | found to be very honourable in this day and age. What really impressed me was the thorough manner in
which he and his team approached the different tasks that were needed for the job to be completed.

" The generally accepted belief of most contractors’, whatever the profession, is a quick fix, take the money and run,
but this was definitely not the case with the Paint Shuttle. | would without hesitancy call on Paul again for any job,
be it personal or as a reference.

urs Sincerely

Griffimy, Byron
Consumer Head: Sales & Marketing
Sony South Africa
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